http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=16710

Theft of Construction Items from Rural Corning Location
( KMZA )-- The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of nearly
32-hundred dollars worth of items from a rural Corning location.

The sheriff’s department says sometime late September 6th or early September 7th an unknown
person or persons broke into construction trailers at 792 H Road and removed several lengths of
copper wire, framing guns, a staple gun, air compressor, cordless drill, and other various items.

Anyone with information on the burglary and theft is asked to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s
office in Seneca.
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